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You’re invited!
Virtual Open House - June 14-21, 2013

http://workshops.kaiproject.com/workshops/

6-gambell-street-redevelopment-plan

In-Person Open House – Tuesday, June 18, 2013

Fairview Community Recreation Center

from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM

The Gambell Street Redevelopment Open House

will be held on Tuesday, June 18 from 6:00 to 8:00

PM at the Fairview Community Recreation Center

(1121 E 10th Ave, Anchorage, AK 99501). Come learn

about the work that has been done so far to develop

improvements for Gambell Street in the Fairview

neighborhood. You can also review key elements of

the draft ,Redevelopment and Implementation Plan

which identifies enhancements to improve the

corridor’s efficiency, appearance, and pedestrian and

business friendliness. Come take an active role in the

future of Gambell Street and help shape the future

look and feel of the Fairview Community.

The Virtual Open House will be available June 14

through June 21 and can be found at:

http://workshops.kaiproject.com/workshops/

6-gambell-street-redevelopment-plan

or via the project website at www.gambellstreet.com

Be sure to take the survey on the “Draft Plan” tab to
provide your feedback!


